
MOTHERWELL DIOCESAN CHOIR 

Minutes of Committee Meeting, 18 Sept 2019 

Sederunt  :  J Pitcathley, D McLean, E Bogie, M Brady, A Ferguson, M Hendry,  
                     B Keown, J McLaughlin, R Mathieson, P Matthews, A Spencer 

Minutes of last meeting 
The Minutes of the meeting held on 5th June 2019 were approved. 

Financial Statement 
The balance of funds at the end of each month was as follows: 
May 31 £6614.66 
June 30 £3745.16 
July 31 £3702.56 
Aug 31 £4472.56 

Christmas Dinner 
This will take place on Friday Nov 29 at Dalziel Park. The deposit has been paid. EB 
will send round sheets to obtain numbers. 

Review of Recent Events 
These were successful but it was felt that it is important that Commitment Sheets are 
used before all public performances to encourage attendance and to provide 
information to the musical director. 

Recruitment of New Choir Members 
Some new members have joined recently, boosting numbers in the tenor section in 
particular. It was agreed that it might be useful to hold an “Open Rehearsal” on a 
Sunday afternoon to encourage more singers to join. 

Forthcoming Events 
Oct 6 at 7.30pm Rosary Service at Carfin 
Nov 21 at 7.30pm FASS Service at St Alphonsus 

Charities 
RM will update the lists further and these will be discussed at a further meeting tba. 

AOCB 
Filing System : JP announced that the shelves and filing cabinets are now in place. 
Once a suitable filing system has been adopted, work can commence on storing our 
materials. 
Deceased Choir Members : The list will be updated to include the recently deceased. 

Date of Next Meeting : Wednesday, 30th October 2019 


